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Ashley Quick

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Friday, December 23, 2016 1:16 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Gulf Power Rate Hike; Gulf power proposal to increase rates

Please add the attached consumer correspondence to docket 160186.   
 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 4:31 PM 
To: Randy Roland 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copies on file.  Please cc me when forward this to the records office.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 23, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09545-16
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Ashley Quick

From: Carl Block <cblocksr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 2:13 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Hike

We have the cheapest and most plentiful supply of natural gas in the world.  Yet, Gulf Power has spent millions 
of dollars on solar and wind generated energy systems, none of which are cost effective.  I know because I once 
had a solar system for my home.  I sold it.  I do not believe Gulf Power deserves a rate increase because of their 
lack of fiscal constraint policies.  I just received my social security notice on my 2017 monthly benefit.  After 
paying for the increase in medicare, my benefit will be the same as 2016.  Yet you are proposing an increase of 
over $10 a month for electrical useage.  I think you should be looking at how Gulf Power is spending the money 
received from its many customers.  Since they are the only game in town, it appears that they do what they 
want.  They purchase 59% of the power they sell.  They use 0% on natural gas to generate power.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carl Block 
4121 Bayfront Terrace 
Pace, Fl  32571 
850-736-8068 
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Ashley Quick

From: Angie Williamson <sunnyday4899@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 4:27 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf power proposal to increase rates

I would like to respectfully submit my concerns and opposition to the rate hike proposed by gulf power for the area of 
my residence. This change would likely increase my monthly bill by ten dollars or more and I don't foresee any 
improvement in my service, so I'm encouraging you to deny gulf power's request to increase rates. We already have 
inordinately high rates in Florida as it is and I don't feel that we would get anything in return for the increased outlay of 
money. 
Thank you, 
Angie Williamson 
Panama City Beach, Fl 




